Dear Arcady Andronic,

Unfortunately, the conditions of the contract NeT2/10-07

dated
from 25.09.2007 have not possibly been fulfilled.

According to this matter the advance payment of 231960
Dollars USA received up to the contract NeT2/10-07 dated

from 25.09.2007 will be paid back by the company
“Wanton Services LLC”, Washington, DC 20005, District

of Columbia.

Excuse us for inconveniences,

Best regards,

Director
Tormex Limited C-Gt Group Limited Level 5




